
      September 2017 

North Farmington High School Band and Orchestra Boosters  

  
  Dear Parents, Guardians and Ladies of the Instrumental Music Department:   

  

Please read this ENTIRE letter for important information about concert attire.   

**Please PRINT AND SIGN the Uniform Contract both parent-guardian and student.   

**Bring the signed copy of the Uniform Loan Contract and payment  to 
one of the Uniform Fitting Days listed below.***   

  

A Concert Dress Uniform is provided by North Farmington High School Music Department for use 

during   all performances unless otherwise indicated. Students may choose to add their own optional - 
ALL black shrug. Concert Dresses are professionally dry cleaned and the cleaning fee of $20 is 

collected at the Fitting Evenings. Professional alterations are available for a $10 Fee.   
   

The all black outfit for performances should meet the following criteria:  
   

*School Provided Concert Uniform Dress  

*Optional Addition: All Black plain shrug to wear with school provided dress    

Hosiery - Plain Dark hose or knee highs  

Shoes - Black, low heeled or flats; no flip flops (Stairs)  

Jewelry, hair ties and make-up -   modest and professional   

Conservative All Black dress, skirt or dress slacks with black top- *with prior approval   
  

    

Concert Uniforms will be fitted and distributed on:  
  

TUESDAY - SEPTEMBER 12th ~  5:00  -  8:00 pm ~   MEN’s Fittings ONLY   

WEDNESDAY - SEPTEMBER 13th ~  5:00  -  8:00 pm  ~  LADIES Fittings ONLY  

THURSDAY - SEPTEMBER 14th ~  5:00  -  8:00 pm  ~ ALL remaining members  

  

*** VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED - NO Experience Necessary ***  
If you cannot make one of these times, please contact: Mrs. Annette Silvagi prior to September 14.   

( email: asilvagi@hotmail.com or text to mobile 815-768-9885  )   

   

Alterations:  
If alterations are needed Contact Mrs.Silvagi. * DO NOT CUT OFF THE LENGTH OR USE ADHESIVES*   

  

Concert uniform alterations or approval of outfit must be ready for first performance: 
Welcome Concert on Monday, September 25, 2017.   

  

 Sincerely,                                Michael Yoskovich        &          John Kennedy  

     Director of Bands                           Director of Orchestras  


